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On Wed, 13 Nov 2002, Thomas Wilson wrote: 
 
> Just checking in - I have been sick for the past few days - probably 
> Hawaii deficit disorder :-) - so I haven't put together a report for you 
> to read Thursday at RVTEC.  I will try and get something to you in the 
> next six hours, so please check your email again before tomorrow. 
 
Hey Mike, my flu is acting up and the prose isn't flowing tonight, so if 
you could just make a short and simple presentation tomorrow: 
 
1) The RVTEC site is being revamped so that sections requiring frequent 
update will be accessible for the UNOLS office staff. 
 
2) Anyone interested in providing links and/or content for the RVTEC site 
has always been welcome to do so.  If folks want I can set them up with a 
directory on the RVTEC SUNY server that they can access and change as they 
want. 
 
Just to make attendees there feel even more tropical, I was in the field 
on Monday doing a site survey under a pigeon infested drawbridge and 
Tuesday pulling cables down a dock in 45 degree temperatures with wind and 
rain (for Steve Hartz, this last is a pleasant day in June). 
 
Hope everyone is having a productive and pleasant meeting.  I look forward 
to seeing everybody next year. 
 
Best regards, 
Tom Wilson 
 


